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his issue of The ANZTLA EJournal features reports from 
a number of busy ANZTLA Chapters, as well as the always 
useful ANZTLA Statistics for 2018. Deborah Decru 

provides an interesting insight into the challenges and possibilities 
of managing a single library over two locations (photo on the left is 
the Eporo Tower Campus of St Athanasius College), and the 
second JLSS recipient from the 2018 Brisbane Conference has 
provided his presentation for inclusion in this issue.  Kerrie Burn 
and the team at Mannix Library have been busy, contributing a 
number of articles describing the latest developments within the 
Mannix Library and discussing the importance of professional 
development. We trust you will enjoy this issue! 
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